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Attendance w/b 29th April 2024:

Reception - 91.74%
Year 1 - 93.35%
Year 2 - 94.20%
Year 3 - 92.99%
Year 4 - 94.36%
Year 5 - 93.57%
Year 6 - 95.41%

This week, no classes achieved our
target of 96%.

Whole school attendance = 93.42%

Monday 6th May
Bank Holiday Monday

Monday 13th May
Key Stage 2 SATS Week

Wednesday 15th May
Year 1 trip to Claybury Park

Monday 20th May
Class group photos

Friday 24th May
Open Classrooms - more details to
follow

Friday 24th May
End of term 

Year 4 visited Hainault Forest
Country Park as part of their
habitats topic for Science. We
spotted different types of plants
and had a challenging time finding
insects in their habitats! We
managed to spot some tadpoles too.
It was a tiring but fun day out!

Since the beginning of the Spring term,
children have not been able to use our main
hall because of essential structural work
taking place. I am pleased to say that we
will have use of the hall from next week.
Something that I have missed the most at
school during this time is being able to hold
‘in person’ assemblies. These will resume as
well as indoor PE. 

Today, reports will be sent for Nursery,
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 pupils. Next
week, reports will be sent to Key Stage 2
parents via School Ping. These will provide
information about pupils’ learning over the
first two terms. The final parent
consultations  will be held at the beginning
of July. Of course, if you want to speak
informally about your child’s learning, you
can catch up with their teacher after school
and arrange to meet with them.


